From: Barbara Russell

To: Wilson, Mike; Eennell, Estelle; Madrone, Steve; Bass. Virginia; Bohn. Rex; Castellano, Caitlin; Planning Clerk
Subject: Cannabis Factory"s Future in Glendale

Date: Thursday, May 2, 2019 11:56:09 AM

May 02, 2019

Dear Humboldt County Planning Commission, Supervisors, and Caitlin
Castellano,

| live in Glendale. My neighbors and | are concerned about the impact
the Cannabis Factories will have in our community.

You will receive numerous letters from the citizens of my community
and as you will read the community and | feel whole heartedly that NO
Conditional Use or Special Permits should be issued until AFTER our
Glendale/Fieldbrook and Glendale/Blue Lake Community Plans are
completed.

It is important to us, as | am sure it is important to you, to have a high
green standard for the factory buildings coming Glendale’s way. The
zoning, overlays and standards for these buildings are very important,
as we are a splendid mix of large lot residents, wildlife and industry,
overlapping wonderfully. It is a delicate balance and these industries
can add, not take away what we are working towards. The investors of
these projects do not live in the Humboldt County area. We as a
community are invested in the future of Glendale. When done right and
with high green standards, these buildings can be tourist worthy and add
to our economy.

My sincere thanks,

Barbara Russell
1901 Glendale Dr.
Mckinleyville,
Ca., 95519
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